Public Information

Project Number: IM-1020(365)

Resurfacing on I[-20 from the East End of the Bridge over 1st Avenue North to the East End
of the Bridge over SR-4(US-78) at Exit 140, including the permanent closure of the [-20 Exit
Ramp (130B) to 1st Avenue North

The East Central Region of the Alabama Department of Transportation
proposes to permanently close the I-20 Exit #130B Ramp to 1st Avenue North to
improve traffic operations and motorists safety along Interstate 20 East.
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Project Description

The proposed project will involve resurfacing and re-striping approximately 10 miles of 1-20.
Additionally, the exit ramp from I-20-E to Ist Avenue North (Exit #130B) will be
permanently closed. Permanently closing the exit ramp will accommodate a third travel lane
on 1-20 Eastbound from the end of the bridge over 1st Avenue North for approximately 1250
feet, eliminating the existing merge movement. Travelers needing access to 1st Avenue may
use [-20/59 (Exit # 129—Messer Airport Highway) or [-59 (Exit # 131—Oporto Madrid
Blvd)

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT:

Email: i20-rampclosure@dot.state.al.us
www.ALDOTinvolved.com

SUBMIT COMMENTS: Voicemail: (205) 327-4946 (3 Minute Limit)

US MAIL: ALDOT, East Central Region—Birmingham Area

PO Box 2745 Due to COVID-19 precautions paper comment
Birmingham, AL 35202-2745 forms are available by appointment only.
Please call Sandra Bonner at (205) 581-5725

ATTN: Ms. MaQueshia Brown, Pre-Con Engineer to schedule.

The Comment Period ends March 4, 2022.





